

Shepherd of the Hills Lutheran Church Rev. Roger W. Schneider, Pastor 404 North Green Street McHenry, Illinois 60050-5645

Phone: 815-385-4030 Fax: 815-385-5330 Parsonage: 815-385-7786

Email: info@shepherdofhills.org

www.shepherdofhills.org

Mr. Manny Lin M-Lite Wauconda, Illinois

Dear Mr. Lin,

I want to share with you how pleased we are with the LED lighting you provided for our congregation. I was deeply impressed with the personal touch you provided for our church as you did a very professional evaluation of our needs and then were always available for counsel as we went through the installment process. You made the entire process comfortable and easy for our parish.

We have three children's programs daily in our building and the lighting for the children has enhanced the learning process for the children as well as creating a very pleasant atmosphere. It is a relief to no longer have the old bulbs which were constantly burning out along with the ballasts. We are receiving constant positive comments on the upgrade in lighting that we experience in our building.

You were extremely helpful in expediting a rebate from Com-Ed for the old bulbs which numbered approximately one thousand. You led us through the process with expertise. We feel that we are winning twice over with a significant upgrade in lighting in the building as well as considerable savings in the future energy costs for our church. The membership of the church is extremely pleased with a project well done.

I will be sharing with other congregations the excellent experience we had with your company in this project. I hope they also can profit from your assistance with their lighting needs.

Sincerely,

Rev. Roger W. Schneider Shepherd of the Hills Lutheran Church 404 North Green Street McHenry, Illinois 60050